
May 20, 2015 
 
Senate Judiciary Committee 
 
Chairman Floyd Prozanski and Members of the Committee 
 
Support for Passage of HB2038 
 
I am writing to ask for your support of HB2038.  I am the owner of a private airstrip which is located  one 
mile west  of the Western Oregon University campus in Monmouth Oregon.  Even though  this airstrip is 
private, there have been numerous take offs and landings that take place without my permission.  I am 
concerned about the liability of this activity which I think HB2038 helps clarify.  The use of this airstrip 
for others would be more favorable with the passage of this bill.   
 
Having been an Airline Pilot for thirty six years and having served in Management of the Company, as an 
Instructor and a Line Check Captain, I am well aware of the legal term liability.  Please support this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert E Marr 
5350 Matney Rd. 
Monmouth, OR 97361 
503-838-4459 

 


